NOTICE OF SITE VISIT AND PUBLIC HEARING
TO CONSIDER DISCONTINUING THERON FISHER DRIVE

The Town of Grafton Select Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday,
November 13, 2024 to receive testimony from all those interested in the Theron
Fisher Drive and to determine whether the public good requires the
discontinuance of Theron Fisher Drive as it leads from Fisher Hill Road, so-
called, .05 miles and serves one residence. The site visit will begin at 4:00 pm and

the hearing will convene immediately following the site visit at the Grafton Town
Office.

Dated at Grafton, Vermont this 11th day of October, 2024

Josep olljo, Jr /
Selectboard Chair



